
 

 
13th December 2024 

 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

  

It has been an absolutely packed term with so many amazing events and reasons to celebrate. 

Do have a look at our latest news page or our social media feed for a glimpse of some of what 

we’ve been up to! I am absolutely delighted with the exceptional dedication of all of our 

students – we continue to be so pleased with the way they support our values of courage, 

kindness and resilience, applying themselves to their studies and personal development every 

day.   

 

Key dates   

It was great to see so many students wearing Christmas jumpers on 12th December and we 

have raised lots of money for charity. We break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday, 20th 

December. This will be a half day, finishing at 12.30. Unfortunately, we are unable to guarantee 

that Cornwall Council School Transport will run at this time so please make arrangements for 

your child to be collected or to have an alternative transport option. Please let us know if you 

have any issues or questions about arrangements for your child on the day.  

 

Do you want to know more about what your child is learning at school?  

We are proud of our high quality curriculum and have the highest ambitions for academic 

excellence for all students. Curriculum overviews for all year groups are available on our 

website here. This allows parents and families to understand what students are learning in each 

of their subjects.   

 

Attendance  

Excellent school attendance is strongly linked to better outcomes in all measures of the 

development of young people. Thank you for supporting and encouraging your child to attend 

school each day. I am really pleased to see school attendance rising to above national and 

south-west averages!  

 

Thank you also for all the amazing help and support you offer to our school community every 

day. I wish you all the best for a restful Christmas holiday when it comes!  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Dan Wendon 

Headteacher  

  

https://www.liskeard.net/teaching-and-learning/curriculum

